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Comments for Public Posting: PLUM should NOT raise the appeal fees for projects from $89 to
$16,000. Not only does this seem unconstitutional, but such a
large increase seems tantamount to denying every resident the
right to appeal a decision in favor of a development. The fact that
this is even being considered is another stain on democracy in the
LA City Council.



